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FOUNDATION SCHOOL TO GENERAL NURSING/NURSE ATTENDANTS

HOME CARE SERVICES, BAKOTEH, TEL NO. +220 3509018, 7377998

23rd February 2018

RECOMMENDATION

Awa Bangura has attended an Intensive Foundation Course in General nursing from

17" July 2017 to 12t January 2018.

She has been found to be well discipline, hardworking, reliable, punctual, highly
knowledgeable and very mature. She always make sure that work is done and

accomplished at the right time. She is one of the promising nurses.

In view of the above, 1 highly recommend her to any employer or any nursing
institution for her to further her education. I have no iota of doubt that she can perform

to the best of her ability.

Whilst counting on your usual support, please accept the assurances of my highest

consideration.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs.Magaret Gomez

Director




